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TENTERDEN TOWN COUNCIL 
EXTERNAL COMMITTEE 

 
Donations Sub-Committee 

 

 
Notes of a meeting held at the Town Hall at 5.00pm on 26th November 2018 
 

No Item Action 

1 Present: Cllrs Mrs Curteis, Miss Gooch, Mrs Smith & Sugden. 
Notes taken by the Town Clerk.   

2 Apologies.  Cllr Mulholland. 

 

3 Declarations of interest. Cllr Mrs Curteis & Cllr Mrs Smith 
(Community group application).  

4 Chairman. Cllr Miss Gooch was elected chair. 

 

5 Minutes of Last Meeting. Were agreed.  

6 Matters arising. The Tigers grant was queried. The Clerk 

advised that Graham Smith was currently trying to get the 
juniors up and running and they would have a share of the 

£1500 agreed for Homewood 3G usage for football in Tenterden. 
Glenn Thompson had been referred to businesses for funding 
since the Tiger’s requirement was mainly for revenue (kit and 

coaching). The 3G usage should help the Tigers rebuild.  

7 Donations for consideration & Decisions. 

a) St Michaels community group.  This grant application was 
refused as it was for revenue funding (room hire) and not 
within the grant policy. 

b) Trinity Baptist Church At the time of the meeting the 
grant application had still not been received. Members 
were agreed that this could go direct to External 

committee for matched funding including labour costs 
once full details were known. 

c) Tenterden Camera Club Members agreed to recommend 
that the club should receive the remainder of this year’s 
budget (£736) towards projection equipment.  

8 Any other business. None  

9 Date of next meeting. As required.  

 


